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(Late Item) 
 
8.5.1 ADMINISTRATION ITEMS 
 
SUBMISSION TO:  July Council Meeting 27 July 2010  
AGENDA ITEM:  8.5.1.8 
REPORT DATE:  22 July 2010 
SUBJECT:  CAMPBELL SHAW SUBDIVISION 
 - ROAD NAMES 
FILE REFERENCE:  RO 014 & PL 138852 
AUTHOR:  Chief Executive Officer – Keith Byers 

 
BACKGROUND 
 
After two previous attempts to recommend names for the two roads in 
the Shaw subdivision, Council at its June 2010 meeting resolved that 
the major road be named “Shaw Road” (for the portion of road 
extending west then south from the eastern boundary of Lot 7) and 
(under Motion M22/0610) the off-shoot road at the end of the 
subdivision (the second road in the unnamed roads in the Campbell 
Shaw subdivision) be named “Noongale Road”. 
 
COMMENT 
 
Mrs Sandy Shaw has requested that Council reconsider its decision 
naming the major leg “Campbell-Shaw Road” (a hyphenated surname) 
and the off-shoot road be named “Bush Hill Road”. 
 
It was suggested that Noongale Road be given to a road / street of 
more significance, perhaps closer to the townsite at or on a tourist 
route. 
 
If Council was to adopt the recommendation, Noongale Road might be 
considered for the proposed road on the Butterworth subdivision which 
links Ewert and Berringer Roads. 
 
To rescind Council’s motion it is necessary to comply with Regulation 
10 of the Local Government (Administration) Regulations 1996. 
 
OFFICER’S RECOMENDATION 
 
For Council’s consideration. 






































































































































































































	20100831162307.pdf
	20100831162422



